
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED  
PROJECT WATER AND STORAGE RATES 

 
 Notice is hereby given that a proposed Project water and storage rates for Fiscal 
Year 2020 will be submitted to the Board of Directors of the Southeastern Colorado 
Water Activity Enterprise on October 2, 2019.  A copy of the Project water and storage 
rates is on file in the District Office, 31717 United Ave., Pueblo, Colorado, where same is 
open for public inspection.  The 2020 Proposed Project water and storage rates will be 
considered at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors, to be held at the District Office 
on Thursday, October 17, 2019 at 9:45 a.m., with final action expected at the November 
21, 2019 Board of Directors meeting.   
 
Dated at Pueblo, Colorado, October 9, 2019 
 
Board of Directors of the  
Southeastern Colorado Water 
Activity Enterprise 
 

 
James W. Broderick 
Assistant Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 


